
Minutes 

Hill Surgery Action Group (HSAG) 
Date: 18th March 2024 

The meeting was in person 
Minutes: Nick Andrews 

In Attendance 

Nick Andrews, Maxine Green, Anita Waters, Paul Rodger 

Apologies: Victoria Peckham & Karen Purser 

 

Approval of minutes from previous HSAG meeting on 05.03.24. 

APPROVED:  Paul Rodger 
SECONDED: Anita Waters 
 
Comments / Actions: Internal notes will not be minuted. 

Upcoming meeting with officer from NHS Sussex ICB 

As of the meeting date we have not yet heard from Amy Galea, Chief Integration and Primary Care Officer. 

At a previous meeting with Julia Homestead she heard about HSAG representing a large number of unhappy 

Hill Surgery patients, and wanted to meet with us to hear their concerns.  

Resignation of Victoria Peckham 

We were disappointed to be informed that VP had contacted MG prior to tonights’ meeting to tender her 

resignation in writing, due to ongoing mental health issues. We thank Victoria for her efforts on behalf of the 

HSAG committee and wish her all the best for the future.  

HSAG Website 

The HSAG website is now live. All committee members have had an opportunity to review the format and 
have complimented MG on the professional look of the website. 
PR will continue to check details and make any minor changes thought necessary, in particular the HSAG 
logo, which needs finalising. 
NA will publish the QR code and website internet address on the NextDoor group header, as well as 
encourage HSAG members on NextDoor to register with the new HSAG website.    

 

The meeting closed at 18:40 


